
Department of Veteran Affairs 
Kaua'i Community College is approved by the Hawaii State Approving Agency to serve students who are eligible to 
receive education benefits from the Department of Veterans Affairs. Information regarding eligibility, entitlement, and 
types of training authorized may be obtained from the U.S. Department of Veterans Affairs. 

Information regarding the certification process, required documents, and frequently asked questions is located at 
Veterans Enrolling | Kauai Community College (hawaii.edu). The school certifying official may also be contacted at the 
Admissions and Records Office by telephone (808-245-8225) or e-mail (arkauai@hawaii.edu). 

More information about education benefits offered by VA is available at the official U.S. government website at 
http://www.benefits.va.gov/gibill or contact the Veterans Education Call Center at 1-888-442-4551 (toll free central 
time). 
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